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 Why Agriculture Needs A New Farm Bill And Soon  

Broadcast Date:  

Thu, May 17, 2018 

***ATTN : STATIONS - Please no longer air this story after Friday, 

May 18th at 12 PM EDT. Thanks - *** USDA's Deputy Secretary is 

among those who believe current factors in the ag sector lends to prompt 

passage of a new Farm Bill. (Rod Bain and Deputy Secretary Stephen 

Censky) 

 

Cargill Survey: Consumers Believe Food Their Food is Safe 

A recent survey by Cargill shows that approximately three-quarters 

of Americans plan to grab an apron and spatula to get grilling as the 

weather warms up. As consumers grill steaks, chicken, and burgers 

this year, Cargill wanted to find out if consumers trust that their food 

is safe. 94 percent of Americans believe that their food is safe as 

grilling season ramps up. Cargill’s Feed4Thought Survey finds that 94 

percent of the country believes the meat they buy for their grills is 

safe. Almost 80 percent of the respondents believe that food 

producers are taking the necessary steps to ensure that meat is safe 

for the grill. Another 87 percent of respondents believe that an 

animal’s diet can have a positive impact on food safety. Chuck Warta 

of Cargill says food safety is a top priority as American get into the 

grilling season. “It’s clear that Americans care very deeply about 

where their food comes from, how it’s raised, and they’re 

increasingly aware that safety begins on the farm with what’s in an 

animals’ diet,” he says. Other survey results show that 72 percent of 

Americans grill, with 41 percent doing it at least once a week. The 

most popular option on the grill is steak, getting 42 percent of the 

vote as the favorite grilling item. 
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